
  
 

THE ANGLICAN, ROMAN CATHOLIC, BAPTIST, METHODIST & UNITED REFORMED 
CHURCH in the East Midlands 

THE ANGLICAN, ROMAN CATHOLIC, BAPTIST, METHODIST & UNITED REFORMED CHURCH in the EAST MIDLANDS  

 

 

Nottingham – Major Incident, 13th June 2023 

 

The thoughts and prayers of the Christian Community are with the families and 

loved ones of those killed and those injured in this morning’s tragic events in 

Nottingham City Centre. We express our thanks to all the emergency services 

involved in responding to this incident. 

In the face of such horror in the heart of Nottingham, our response must be one of 

a greater commitment to continue working together to build peace, solidarity and 

hope on our streets and in our City. We continue to work together with other faith 

leaders across the city as we support one another during this difficult time. 

During this time, churches are open for anyone at all who might wish to seek some 

quiet space to reflect and process this morning’s terrible news.  
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